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Mar 4 & 5— K-2 Police Academy with SRO 
Martin 

 
Mar 6—NO SCHOOL, Waiver Day 
 
Mar 13—Family Day, Kindergarten 
 
Mar 15— End of 3rd Nine Weeks 
 
Mar 20 & 21—Kindergarten classes to 
TAG 
 
Mar 21—Kindergarten Registration 
2:00 pm—6:00 pm 
 
March 26-  Skills for Family 
 
Mar 27—Academic Awards 

 
Apr 4—Mobile Dental Lab  

Yearbooks 

If you are interested in buying a yearbook, please see Mrs. Feeney in 

room 144.  The cost of the   yearbook is $16.00.  Please send cash or 

money order only!  Yearbooks sell out  fast, so put your order in now.   WILLARD PK-2 
MICHELLE CHIARO PRINCIPAL  
330-675-8700 EXT 1042 

Skills for Life for Family 

Peace in the Family 

March 26, 2019 at 2:45 till 3:45, 

will be an interactive presentation 

for families, parent(s), grandpar-

ents and guardians to identify 

and practice skills and strategies 

for dealing with difficult emo-

tions, stress reduction, and com-

munication. 

All Willard families are invited.  A 

flyer will come home with your 

student. Refreshments will be 

served. 

If families are interested, we will 

explore more skills and strategies 

in future sessions. 

If you have any questions, please 

call Mrs. Goffus at (330) 675-8700  

ext. 1041  

Willard Kindergarten Registration will take 
place on Thursday, March 21st from 2-6 pm at 
Willard. Children who will be 5 years old by 
Sept. 30th are eligible for Kindergarten in the 
2019-2020 school year. Please bring your 

child’s birth certificate, social security card, shot records, 
proof of residency, and any custody papers (if applicable).  

If you are interested in having your 3 or 4 year old attend 
one of our WCS Five Star PRESCHOOLS, please call Larreka 
at 330-675-4321 for further information.  

As we approach the end of the third grading period of the 
school year (March 15) we are seeing more and more chil-
dren progressing in their reading and math skills.  As we see 
students working diligently to move to the next level in 

reading we know that these efforts are producing  increased student 
achievement and subsequent success in future grade levels.   

Dr. Seuss’s birthday is celebrated this week  and it kicks off Read 
Across America.  PK-2 has been celebrating Read Across America all 
week  with a "spirit week" by dressing up, reading books and  having 
different classroom activities all related to Dr. Seuss books. The 
United Way will be  sending readers to Willard on Friday, March 1 to 
read to our students.  

Congratulations Branning Street! Mr. Street’s students won the 
Seuss-tastic Reading challenge sponsored by the Trumbull County 
United Way.  Mr. Street and his students will enjoy a Dr. Seuss’s BIG 
BASH prize package that includes the following: Busing to and from 
the Eastwood Mall, a Dr. Seuss story time, as Seuss-tastic craft, a 
“One Fish, Two Fish” adventure at the aquarium, a complimentary 
lunch and beverage, a birthday treat and much more! 

Our next Family Day will be on Wednesday, March 13 for Kindergar-
ten.  We look forward to seeing our kindergarten families 
here at Willard that day.   

 

Michelle Chiaro 

PK-2 Principal 


